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Attention: Jim Abbey 

RE: Injection Pressure Increase 
Northeast Blanco Unit 
Middle Mesa SWD No.2 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Abbey: 

Reference is made to the injection pressure increase which was approved on September 14, 
1992. The approval was based on the mistaken assumption that the step rate data supplied 
with your request was actual data on the Middle Mesa SWD No.2. It has been brought to 
my attention that this is not the case. Inferred data from another well will not suffice for 
injection pressure increase. 

The injection pressure increase approved on September 14, 1992, is hereby rescinded. 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Aztec 
File SWD-441 


